
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 17, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.G.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Point of Sale (POS) System 
 for Food Services Department 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of the Point of Sale (POS) System from Horizon Software International, 
Duluth, Georgia for an annual amount of $19,685.00 for the Solana software and on-line 
application, plus an initial training amount of $3,795.00 and a one-time hardware cost of 
$14,634.75 for a total of $38,114.75. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The new software system will improve access and accountability, while increasing 
department efficiency and customer service. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund:  Food Services 
Department Budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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